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By email 
 
The Commissioner of the Anti-Dumping Commission 
55 Collins Street 
MELBOURNE  VIC  3000 
 
 
Dear Commissioner 
  
ADRP Review No. 95: Zinc Coated (Galvanised) Steel exported from the People’s 
Republic of China, the Republic of Korea and Taiwan 
Applications by: Synn Industrial Co., Ltd and Chung Hung Steel Corporation 

  

Please be advised that the Anti-Dumping Review Panel (ADRP) Review No. 95: Zinc Coated 

(Galvanised) Steel exported from the People’s Republic of China, the Republic of Korea and 

Taiwan was initiated on 23 August 2018. 

  

For the purpose of obtaining further information in relation to the review, the ADRP Member 

requests the Anti-Dumping Commission (ADC) provide the following documents: 

 

1. Any confidential attachments to the Statement of Essential Facts (SEF) (relevant to 

the grounds of the review application (assuming the SEF will otherwise be on the 

public record) 

2. Any parties’ submissions to the ADC commenting on the SEF including confidential 

attachments relevant to the grounds of the application(s) for review. 

3. Any confidential attachments to the Final Report (assuming the full Final Report will 

otherwise be on the public record) 

4. Relevant extracts, together with supporting documentation, from Synn Industrial Co., 

Ltd’s response to the Exporter Questionnaire in so far as they are relevant to the 



determination of normal values and export prices and are relevant to the Grounds for 

Review 

5. If not covered by the above, copies of any other submission made by Chung Hung 

Steel Corporation relating to the goods excluded from the operation of the Dumping 

Duty Notice. 

 

Confidential Applications  

I attach confidential versions of the applications submitted to the ADRP. 

 

Confidential and Public ADC Documents 

Only confidential versions of documents need to be provided. Public versions of documents 

that have been published on the ADC website, including on the Electronic Public Record for 

the relevant case, are not required.    

  

Due date for documents 

The ADRP member, Paul O’Connor requests the ADC provide the documents requested by 

30 August 2018. 

  

Provision of documents 

Documents are to be loaded onto the ADRP Extranet in the folder hyperlinked below. Please 

ensure that file names do not exceed 256 characters, as the Extranet has a 256 character 

limit, and will not transfer across. Where the ADC provides 30 or more documents, please 

provide documents to the ADRP Secretariat via a secure USB. Secure USBs have been 

provided to the ADC for this purpose and are in the care of .  

 

 

 

Regards 

  

ADRP Secretariat on behalf of the ADRP member 

  

 


